

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School



Dear Parents, 4th January 2023

The children in Year 6 will be visiting Liverpool Slavery Museum on Wednesday 8th February 2023 as part of their studies on the history of Liverpool.

The children will be leaving school at 9:30am and return to school by 2:00pm. They will need to bring a packed lunch with them in a disposable bag. No glass bottles please. The children will need to wear their uniform and will be travelling by coach to and from the venue.

The cost of this trip is £5.50.

If you are able to help us with the trip, please indicate on the reply slip.

Please return the permission slip below by Friday 18th January 2023. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

PERMISSION SLIP -	LIVERPOOL SLAVERY MUSEUM - YEAR 6
I agree to my son/daughter/ward*	
having read the information sheet, agree to acknowledge the need for obedience and rest I understand that the teacher in charge accident, I agree to my son/daughter/ward of anaesthetics and blood transfusions, as a I understand that Wirral Borough Council is	of the party will be acting in loco parentis and, in the event of an receiving emergency medical treatment, which might include the use considered necessary by the medical authorities present. is insured in respect of its legal liabilities only and that there is no ents may therefore arise for which the Council is not responsible.
I have paid the voluntary contribution of $\pounds 5$	5.50 via Parent Pay 🗖
I am able to help with this trip \qed	
Signature(Par	rent/Guardian) Date
Daytime Telephone Number	Emergency Contact Number